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Dear parents and carers of Year 6 students at (school) 
  
I warmly invite you to attend Lodge Park Academy’s Open Evening on Monday 3rd October. We believe Lodge 
Park Academy is an exceptional school with an excellent academic and personal development offer, and we 
would love to talk to you about why our school is the right choice for your child. 
 
After experiencing some turbulent times in the past decade, we are very proud that Lodge Park Academy 
now has Ofsted judgements of GOOD for Behaviour & Attitudes, Leadership & Management, Personal 
Development and Sixth Form (July 2021). Since our last Ofsted inspection, the curriculum has been refined 
and improved and we have celebrated an impressive first set of exam results post-covid, so are looking 
forward to Ofsted’s next visit when we can prove we are ‘outstanding’. 
 
As part of your evening, you will hear a talk and have a tour of the school. On the tour you will be able to 
speak to our students and staff, see our facilities and look at our students’ work. Please put aside an hour 
and a half for the visit. 
 
Places at Lodge Park Academy are in high demand so we are expecting many visitors on the 3rd. For this 
reason, please park in the Lodge Park Sports Centre car park, not on Shetland Way, and aim to arrive from 
4.30pm for a 5pm start. 
 
We are a ‘family first’ school so please feel free to bring all the family along. To support our planning for the 
evening, please book places via enquiries@lodgeparkacademy.co.uk or by ringing 01536 203817 by 4pm on 
Friday 30th September. We look forward to welcoming you. 
  
Warm wishes 
 
From all the team at Lodge Park Academy 
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